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FUNDRAISER FOR UKRAINE 2022 

On Friday 11th March, Scoil Naomh 

Treasa held a "Blue and Yellow 

Day" as a fundraiser in support of the 

crisis in Ukraine. Thank you so much to 

the kindness and generosity of our 

school community, we raised €1,175 

for this worthy cause. 

 

 

 

 

SEACHTAIN NA GAEILGE 

From the Monday 7th to Wednesday 

16th March children were greeted with 

the sound of “ceol tradisiúnta” as they 

arrived to school. Each class promoted 

Gaeilge through ceol, comhrá, dánta 

agus damhsa. A huge effort was made 

by all for “Lá Glas” on the 16th March. 

We celebrated the day with a céilí in 

the yard and each class performed a 

dance for the school that they had 

been taught by Mr Mc Loughlin.  There 

was also a rousing rendition of “An 

Haka Gaelach”, “Amhrán na bhFiann” 

and “Riptide” as Gaeilge. Beannactaí 

na Féile Pádraig oraibh go léir! 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2022 

We celebrated World Book Day on 

Thursday 3rd March 2022. Well done 

to all the boys and girls on the huge 

effort they put into their fabulous 

costumes. Everyone received World 

Book Day tokens for their efforts! 
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CATHOLIC SCHOOL'S WEEK  

We marked Catholic School's Week in 

Scoil Naomh Treasa from the 23rd - 

30th January 2022. In celebration of 

Grandparents Day, we decorated a 

tree in our front hall with photos of all 

our Grandparents to mark this special 

day. 

 

 

FLOPPY THE LAMB 

First and second had a special visit 

from Floppy the lamb! Many thanks to 

Frank Wall for making this happen. 

 

AMBER FLAG COMMITTEE 

Huge congrats to our Amber Flag 

Committee who raised €455.15 for 

Pieta House by hosting the "Inside Out 

Day." Thanks to both pupils & staff who 

wore their clothes inside out to mark 

the occasion and make us stop and 

think that how someone looks on the 

outside doesn’t always reflect how 

they're feeling on the inside. 

 

SOCCER SKILLS SESSIONS 

Many thanks to Eamon from Duleek 

soccer club who provided six weeks of 

soccer sessions for all classes.  
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CONFIRMATION 

Well done to the boys and girls in 6th 

class who recently made their 

confirmation. Thank you to the Parents 

Council for gifting the children cinema 

vouchers to mark this special occasion. 

 

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair is coming to visit our 

school from Monday 21st – 25th March. 

Please see separate email for 

information on how books may be 

purchased. 

 

FRUIT TREE PLANTING MARCH 

2022 

Our junior pupils really enjoyed helping 

Ms Breen plant five apple and pear 

trees that were donated to us via a 

programme called "DCs for Bees" that 

our Parents Council signed us up for.  

 

FOOTBALL – BOYS AND GIRLS 

Well done to our boys team who 

represented the school at a tournament 

on Monday in Colmcilles GAA pitch in 

Pilltown, and to our girls team who 

represented the school at a tournament 

in Stamullen on Wednesday. There 

was great excitement to get back 

playing games, competing against 

other schools and to go on a bus trip! 

Thanks to our fellow competitors from 

Mount Hanover, Whitecross, Duleek 

Boys, Donancarny Boys, Ardcath, 

Duleek Girls and Curragha for great 

sporting games. 
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VALENTINES DAY EVENT BY THE 

STUDENT COUNCIL 

For Valentine’s Day this year, our 

student council ran an art competition 

for each class in the school. The 

winners received an array of prizes on 

the day and every child in the school 

received a valentine’s card and goody 

bag from the student council. Thank 

you to the student council for 

organising such a great event. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 St Patrick's Day Break: Thursday 

17th & Friday 18th March 2022 

 Book Fair: Monday 21st - Friday 

25th March 2022 

 Samba Drumming Workshop: 

Monday 28th March 2022 

 School photographer – Tuesday 

29th March 2022 

 Wellbeing Week: Monday 28th 

March - Friday 1st April 2022 

 Easter Holidays Closing: Friday 

8th April 2022 @12:00 noon 

 School Re-opens: Monday 25th 

April 2022 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Thank you all for your cooperation with 

our new morning routine. The children 

are really enjoying a little bit of 

playtime and lining up in the morning 

again. 

We have had a very busy term so far 

and we all look forward to more 

exciting things to come for the rest of 

term 2 and for term 3.  

Thank you all also for your generosity 

over the past while for our fundraising 

days. The generous donations are truly 

appreciated by those more in need and 

the good will shown by our school 

community this year is astounding. 

Enjoy the St Patrick’s Day celebrations! 

Aidan Mc Loughlin 

 

 

 


